
18. Environment Agency 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Thank you for giving the Environment Agency the opportunity to comment on the Woodhouse 

Neighbourhood Plan – Pre-Examination consultation.  

 

We have reviewed the environmental constraints associated with the Plan area with respect to our 

remit and due to the lack of such constraints (e.g. areas of flood risk, Main Rivers) we have no formal 

comment to make on the submission. 

 

Regards 

Nick 

 

 

Nick Wakefield  

Planning Specialist, Sustainable Places Team                        

nick.wakefield@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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